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Dates for your Diary 
 
 

 

15th – 19th February 

Half Term 
 

 

 

Thank you! 
Whilst there are very few 

dates to list, we’ll take 
advantage of the space 

to thank all those parents 
who have sent messages 

of appreciation and 
support.  
  We have genuinely 

been overwhelmed and 
it has helped to keep up 

staff morale, when their 
resilience has been 
tested to the extreme.  

   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Latest News:  

Monday 18th January 2021 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Sebastian Skylarks              June              

Wrens   Charlie Swallows             Suraj           

Puffins   Olivia Swifts                   Charlie        

Cuckoos  Abeetha Doves                  Freya                   

Nightingales Sienna Owls                    Isobel          

   Ravens                Madison                

Latest News! 
 

TEAMS 

If your child hasn’t 

received a TEAMS login, 

please us contact asap. 

All learning will be 

moving from email to 

the TEAMS platform but 

can be accessed as 

soon as it is uploaded. 

 

Staffing 

Slight setback due to 

lockdown, but we would 
like to wish a warm 

welcome to Miss 

Valentine-Caswell. She 

will be working in EYFS 

once we return to some 
sort of normality. 

 

 

 

  

 

Fundraising + BGL 
 

Huge thank you to BGL for 

match funding what was 

raised before Christmas. 

They donated £2000 to 

FONV funds.   

  Several parents who work 

for BGL have also 

approached us to apply 

for up to £2500 to support 

home learning. We can 

only apply once, but 

thank you! 
 

 

ENGAGEMENT 
 

We have started 

recording figures for 
engagement with 

remote learning, but as 
it was the first full week 

online, some children 
have experienced 
technical issues or issues 

with logins etc.  
 We hope to get 

engagement date in 
here for next week.  

 
Keep up the efforts! 

Reminders: 
 

• Don’t forget to tweet any work 

you want to share and to tag 

your class (e.g. @NVPSDoves). 

It’s great to see what you’re 

doing. 

• If any children have COVID-19 

symptoms and test positive 

whilst at home, please let us 

know. 


